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Mr. Joseleo Logdat and Dr. Raul Navarro as Guest performers during the 

FCCACT Philippine Independence Day Celebrations 

 

 

   
 

 
 

Mr. Joseleo Logdat and Dr. Raul Navarro started the Filipino Community Council 

of ACT’s (FCCACT)  Philippine Independence Day Celebrations on 13 June 2015 

by rendering the Philippine and Australian National Anthems, followed by 

performance of various Filipino pop and folk songs. 

 

During the occasion, Ambassador Belen F. Anota congratulated FCCACT for 

annually gathering and continuously strengthening the camaraderie of the Filipino 

community in Canberra in celebrating the Philippine Independence.  She took the 

opportunity to invite the audience to attend the Philippine Independence Day 

Thanksgiving Mass the next day, 14 June at St. Christopher’s Cathedral and 

encourage the qualified overseas voters to register at the Embassy until 31 October 

2015 for them to vote for the upcoming 2016 Presidential elections.  

 

The occasion showcased Filipino culture to the audience through folk dances and 

culminated by the selection of the Best Filipino Costume. 

 

Ambassador Anota was accompanied by Consul Jim Tito San Agustin, Col. 

Ricardo Santiago (DAFA), Atty. Rodolfo Sabulao (Labatt), and other Embassy 

staff and their families. END 

 

 


